
Why end the 
US Department 

of Education? 

 

 

 

United States Parents 
Involved in Education (USPIE) 

is a nonprofit, nonpartisan, 
nationwide coalition of state 
leaders focused on restoring 
local control of education by 
eradicating federal intrusion.. 

 

Although this experiment 
with the federal control of 
local public schools has 

gone on for half a century 
now, it has failed. We need 

to stop treating children 
like guinea pigs in some 

social engineering 
laboratory and start 

embracing children as 
human beings to be 

supported and inspired to 
achieve their own dreams 

and aspirations. 

USPIE.ORG 
998 Guion Drive 

Lugoff, SC 29078 



 

 

For information on open 
positions or to submit your 
resume, please visit our Web 
site at: 

www.lucernepublishing.com 

 

USPIE.ORG 
Please contact your state chapter: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STOP FED ED is a campaign led by 
parents, taxpayers and educators 
committed to returning control of 
education to parents and local 
communities. Closing the U.S. 
Department of Education and ending 
federal control of education are the 
first steps. 
 
The fight against Common Core has 
exposed the failures of those trying to 
force a federally-based one size fits all 
curriculum on states and local school 
districts. There are several laws that 
forbid the federal government from 
dictating curriculum, and yet we are 
seeing a rapid decline in classroom 
choice and education freedom. 
 

 

Because it is about control and not 
about children. Control through federal 
dollars that have bribed and 
blackmailed states as manifested by 
the original Elementary and 
Secondary Education Act of 1965 
(ESEA). It has also been about 
pushing the private-public partnership 
agenda that has led to Crony 
Capitalism proliferating in toxic testing 
and data collection on students. 
 
We now have a golden opportunity to 
STOP FED ED by ending the U.S. 
Department of Education and 
returning local control and funding to 
the states where it belongs. Join us in 
contacting Congress about bills that 
close the U.S. Department of 
Education and end all federal 
education mandates. Visit our website, 
uspie.org, to review current legislation.  
 
 

 

So why has the U.S. 
Department of Education 

existed since 1979? 


